Prime Minister Naftali Bennett
Prime Minister’s Office
Kiryat Ben Gurion
Jerusalem 91950
Israel
Dear Prime Minister Bennett,
I am writing to you out of concern over the ongoing practice of forcible eviction and displacement of Palestinians who live in Israel and the Occupied Palestinian Territories (OPT). The government of Israel has demolished hundreds of thousands of Palestinians’ homes, causing terrible trauma and suffering. Over 6 million Palestinians remain as refugees and today at least another 150,000 are at risk of losing their homes within the OPT. This situation is exacerbated by planning laws and policies that make it impossible for many Palestinians to obtain permits to build homes.
I call on you to immediately cancel all orders for forced evictions and home demolitions against Palestinians in Israel and the Occupied Territories, and to initiate a review of the laws governing evictions, home demolition and home building, to bring them in accordance with international human rights standards.
Sincerely,
